Date ______________

Honourable Selina Robinson

Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing,
PO Box 9056 Stn Prov Govt

Victoria,  BC,  V8W 9E2

email: MAH.minister@gov.bc.ca

Dear Minister Robinson,
Congratulations on your appointment as Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing

Consistent with the promises of the New Democratic Party excerpted below, we are requesting the commencement of a process to review the governance structure of 13 municipalities of Greater Victoria and the Capital Region District.

Overwhelming popular support for municipal reform has been demonstrated at the November 2014 municipal election ballot box, by polling from Angus Reid and other local media outlets, by petitions, and by citizen letters and editorial comments in the published and broadcast media.

We believe it's time to honour the democratic will of the public as evidenced by the 75% approval of various municipal referendum questions pointing to a governance review of Greater Victoria.  Our region suffers from major unresolved local issues tied directly to municipal dysfunction, such as sewage treatment, transportation planning, policing, emergency planning, and public safety, amongst many others.  

We look forward to an unbiased, Provincially-led review that will lead to options presented to voters for future decision-making.

Yours sincerely, 

Name_______________________________

Address_____________________________

Phone_______________________________

Email_______________________________

NDP written committment, April 15, 2017 (excerpts):
“New Democrats believe that the people have spoken and their government should respect that.”

“You can count on BC New Democrats to follow through on our commitment to commission a study”.
